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Comments: Why should any grazing be allowed in wilderness?  Domestic sheep endanger the native bighorns,

despite having plenty of the former and too few of the latter.  Public lands should protect the natural heritage all

Americans cherish, not enrich private interests.  End, or at least revert unused, grazing easements in the

beautiful High Uintas.


